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PSA Mpumalanga Intersectoral Members’ Meeting –  

21 June 2024  
                             

The PSA Provincial Office in Mpumalanga would like to thank members who responded positively and 

bought tickets for the upcoming Intersectoral Members’ Meeting to ensure a successful event. 

 

Status of tickets  

Members are informed that tickets are sold out. Members who did not get an opportunity are assured that 

they will have an opportunity to take part in the next meeting. 

  

For enquiries, please contact the following officials: 

  

• Sbongile Ngomane: (013) 741 7508  

• Martha Gondwe: (013) 741 7503 

• Jabulile Mnisi: (013) 741 7500 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: MPUMALANGA 

13-06-2024 

 
 


